
SPENCER COUNTY BOARD OF EDUCATION
PUBLIC HEARING
SPENCER COUNTY HIGH SCHOOL MEDIA CENTER
THURSDAY, SEPTEMBER 2, 2021
6:30 PM

BOARD MEMBERS PRESENT:
Dr. Lynn Shelburne, Board Chair
Ms. Sandy Clevenger, Vice Chair
Ms. Briana Bonham
Ms. Pamela Slone
Ms. LaRae Whitely

OTHERS PRESENT:
[bookmark: _GoBack]Acting Superintendent, Chuck Abell, Terry Smith, Steven Rucker, Todd Russell, Stephanie Stanford, Sarah Jump, Elizabeth Hinton, Michele Barlow, and others.

The Spencer County Board of Education held a Public Hearing at the Spencer County High School Media Center on Thursday, September 2, 2021  at 6:30 pm to hear public comments regarding the general fund tax levy options.  The rates being considered range from a compensating rate of 59.5 to a maximum rate of 61.8 reflecting the 4% increase as allowed by House Bill 44.   The exoneration rate is .1 cent.

ORDER #51 
CALL TO ORDER
The meeting was called to order Dr. Lynn Shelburne at 6:30 pm. 

“NOTICE  OF HEARING” TO RECEIVE COMMENTS ON PROPOSED TAX RATES (EACH SPEAKER IS LIMITED TO 3 MINUTES PLEASE)
There were no speakers on the roster.

ORDER  #52
ADJOURN PUBLIC HEARING
A motion was made by Briana Bonham and seconded by Ms. Pamela Slone to adjourn public hearing at 6:31 pm.

Dr. Lynn Shelburne		Yes	
Ms. Sandy Clevenger	Yes
Ms. Briana Bonham		Yes
Ms. Pamela Slone		Yes	
Ms. LaRae Whitely		Yes


























